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Safer speeds in Logan 
 
Speed limits at several locations in Logan will change later this year in response to community concerns. 
   
Transport and Main Roads South Coast Regional Director Paul Noonan said a speed limit review had been 
completed. 
 
“We’ve listened to the community and the Speed Management Committee have undertaken a speed limit 
review,'' Mr Noonan said. 
 
"On Beenleigh–Redland Bay Road, the speed limit will drop from 80km/h to 70km/h, east of the intersection of 
Mount Cotton Road, to about 230m east of the entrance to the Carbrook Golf Course.   
 
''The school speed zone within this segment of road will, of course, drop from 60km/h to 40km/h." 
 
The review process considers a range of factors such as road function, roadside environment, road construction 
standards, prevailing traffic speeds and crash history. 
 
“This committee includes representatives from the Queensland Police Service, RACQ, and Logan City Council 
and the Department of Transport and Main Roads,” Mr Noonan said. 
 
''We have a crew of four to six workers who will work to change speed signs along these roads with all signs 
expected to be updated by July. 
 
“I urge all motorists to observe the new speed limit signs and to always drive to conditions.'' 
 
For more information, contact southcoast@tmr.qld.gov.au  
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